February 1, 2023

Tim Guiliani, Executive Director

Taylor Carey, Chair of the Governing Board
Nevada-Sierra Connecting Point Public Authority
208 Sutton Way

Grass Valley, CA 95845

Greetings,

Per my recent conversation with Tim, | am submitting my resignation as a Board Member on the
Nevada-Sierra Connecting Point Public Authority Governing Board effective 02/01/2023.

Since 2018 it has been my honor and pleasure to serve on the Board of this extraordinary organization

and to be part of its mission “to support our community in making connections that enhance the lives

of its members.” The entire Board and Staff of Connecting Point have been outstanding in their efforts
and accomplishments throughout my tenure and | know this will continue forward.

As you are aware, | have had a health challenge that has prevented me from attending Board meetings
for the last few months. Fortunately, things look positive at this time and as | focus on the future | have
decided to pare down on outside commitments and “do all those things I've meant to do” and go from
there as adventures await!! | have enjoyad my time on the Board and wish everyone at Connecting
Point the very best!

Thank you for all you do!

Best Regards,

Susan Healy-Ha¥man






